Monday: Year P/1 & Year 5/6
Tuesday: Year 1/2
Thursday: Year 3/4

A huge ‘Thank You’ once again to all those wonderful families who have supported the
Issue 6, Scholastic Book Club.  Orders have been placed and children will receive their
items before the end of term.

End of Term Information!

Wow! Can’t believe how fast this term has gone. With only 2 weeks before the holidays
please be aware of the following dates: As September 11th is AFL Gala Day and September
12th is whole school Poetry Day........

Please assist your child/ren
to return
ALL LIBRARY BOOKS as well as ALL HOME READERS
to the library on or before

WEDNESDAY 10th September.

Thanks kindly, Mrg Alford
Teacher Aide/Librarian
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